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SUSPENSION OF TRADING 
 
Reference is made to the announcement of A Metaverse Company (the “Company”) dated 30 
March 2022 (the “Announcement”). Terms used herein shall have the same meanings as 
those defined in the Announcement.  
 
As set out in the Announcement, trading in the Company’s shares on The Stock Exchange of 
Hong Kong Limited has been suspended with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 1 April 2022. 
 
 

By order of the Board 
A Metaverse Company 

LIU Dong 
Chairman 

 
Beijing, the People’s Republic of China, 1 April 2022 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises seven directors, namely Mr. LIU 
Dong, Mr. LIU Zongjun, Ms. YANG Qinyan and Mr. HE Han as the executive directors of the 
Company; and Mr. LAM Kai Yeung, Ms. LIU Chen Hong and Mr. KWOK Pak Shing as the 
independent non-executive directors of the Company. 


